
 

 

 

Luke 1:37   “For with God, nothing shall be impossible“ 

 

 
Friday 4th April 2025 

Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers, 

 

Please find below all of the necessary information you will need for this half term. 

 

SATS 

SATs preparation has begun in Year 6. Please continue to encourage your child to prepare at home. 

Please see the additional attached letter with all the information you will need. 

If you require any additional support, please do not hesitate to speak to a member of the Year 6 

Team. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Revision 

Over the Easter break, we will be sending home a revision pack. This will include a range of Maths, 

Reading and SPaG activities to support your child with their SATs revision. When Year 6 return to 

school after half term, they will have less than three weeks before SATs begin. For every piece of 

revision work your child completes, they will earn one raffle ticket for our prize hamper! Please note, 

children should be able to complete their pack independently as the activities are merely revision.  

 

Uniform 

A polite reminder that all children in Year 6 need to wear their full school uniform each day which 

includes their shirt and tie. Please note, as part of our uniform policy, children are not permitted to 

wear trainers. 

 

P.E 

P.E will take place on a Monday. On PE days, children should come to school dressed in their PE 

kits. 

Please note, this should be: 

 

St Stephen’s CE Primary School, 

Audenshaw Road, Tameside. 

M34 5HD 

Tel: 0161 330 3818 

admin@st-stephens.tameside.sch.uk 

 

         Headteacher   Mr G Lovgreen BA hons, PGCE, NPQH 



 

 

 

Luke 1:37   “For with God, nothing shall be impossible“ 

• black shorts or tracksuit bottoms; 

• a white t-shirt; 

• a black jacket. 

All children need to have trainers for outdoor PE sessions - pumps cannot be worn. Football tops 

and other branded items should not be worn.  

Jewellery is strictly forbidden for PE. Earrings must be removed before PE sessions; plasters do not 

provide sufficient protection. 

 

Reading 

Reading records should be brought to school every day as Mrs. Mizera & Mrs. Peach will continue 

to listen to 1:1 readers during the course of the week. Our Reading Raffle will continue in 

Celebration Assembly. 

Reading 3x = 1 ticket 

Reading 5x = 2 tickets 

 

Times tables  

It is a National Curriculum requirement that all children should know their times tables up to 12 x 

12 – as well as the division facts. Children should practice these at home using TTRockStars. 

 

 

Many thanks, 

 

Miss. McTeague, Mrs. Mizera & Mrs. Peach. 

             

             Year 6 Team. 

 

 


